Paula Groves

This rule is not feasible to implement in an area where for several months of the year our average
temperatures are over 80 degrees. More people are injured due to cold exposure than due to heat
exposure. If there is an issue with school children going to school during the heat, delay the school
year to start at Labor Day and end by Memorial Day. This will increase costs and not make it
feasible to even do business during the summer months. This is ridiculous and against the well
being of New Mexicans who are accustomed to the heat. This is nothing new. Stop working against
our citizens and the economic development of our state!



